
Battle Parish Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

Minutes of the meeting held on 7 December 2016 at The Almonry, Battle 

1. Attendance: 

2. Previous Minutes: 

These were approved, subject to one typing error.


3. Matters arising not on agenda: 

There were no matters arising.


4. Sites to be recommended for development 

In depth discussions were held during the meeting with the following results:

The Chairman duly noted that both Maurice Holmes & Matt Mitchell were not 
involved in the decision process for NE1 and NE5a.


The Chairman raised that as Netherfield has extremely poor infrastructure 
and many problems with power/sewerage/broadband/water etc there should 
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not be any development allowed in Netherfield until the infrastructure is 
greatly improved  - All members present were in total agreement.


It was also agree that any Station Approach development should have 
improvements to the roundabout to facilitate access to/from High Street.


5. Any other business: 

None 

6. Date of next meeting: 

18 January 2017  
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